
 



 
                                                                                        December 4, 1941 
 
To the 
Head of the Security Police and SD 
SS-Obergruppenführer Heydrich 
Berlin SW 11 
Prinz Albrecht Str. 8 
 
 
Obergruppenführer ! 
 
Thank you very much for the invitation sent to me to attend the discussion 
about the solution of the Jewish question in Europe on December 9, 1941, 
at the Office of the International Criminal Police Commission, Berlin, Am 
Grossen Wannsee 56/58. I am hereby informing you that I shall participate 
in this joint deliberation. 
 
Heil Hitler ! 
 
Yours 
[signed] Hofmann 


